Guidelines for Board Members

1. Board Members must be members of record of the Friends of
Hartman Reserve.

2. Regular attendance and involvement is expected at all Board meetings.
Naturally, there will always be times when absence is unavoidable.
However, if a Board member begins attending fewer than 507 of
the regularly scheduled Board meetings or has not attended a
Board meeting for six consecutive months, it would indicate
that this member has other activities that are taking priority
over fulfilling the duties of the Hartman Board. If this member
does not resign voluntarily upon a courteous letter from the
Board, it will be up to the discretion of the Board to replace
them if necessary.

3. Board members will be expected to be active in working on the
Board to promote the best interests of Hartman Reserve. This will
include serving on committees as needed and serving as volunteer
help at least once a year for various projects such as the Halloween
Hikes, Maple Syrup Festival, etc.
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